Daffodil International University 
Faculty of Engineering 
Department of EEE     

              Notice           07/03/2022

The students of EEE are being informed that Due to unavoidable circumstances, all exams of 9th & 10th March have been rescheduled as follows:

Exams of 9th March will be conducted on 15th March (Tuesday) and Exams of 10th March will be conducted on 13th March (Sunday)

On behalf of Chairman, Examination Committee, FE
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
EEE Office

